
DECEMBER 2023 

  

Wow, the last month of 2023. What a year we have had. I personally have two 
weeks of work before Winter break, going back to work after ringing in the new year. 

  
 
On December 9th, Ontario Post 5452 is hosting a Christmas Party. 
  
 
This can be a rough time of year for our service men and women, their families 

and friends. As well as our veterans; keep them close to your heart. If any help can be 
offered, I hope that we are informed.  

  
 
I know that my school district is doing many different drives; food, clothing, and 

hygiene. I am sure there are many other places that would take items. 
 
May next year see you treated well. 

 


